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MEETINGS 
 
This month, in order to gather during daylight, we will hold meetings on Saturday 
mornings.  Scouts should wear their class-B shirt, mask, and bring their Scout 
Handbook and a pen.   

• Sat, 11/7 - No Meeting due to COVID / North Shore School District Remote   

• Sat, 11/14 – No Meeting due to COVID / North Shore School District Remote 

• Sat, 11/21 - Troop Meeting, 9a - 10:30a @ Roslyn Park.  Cooking skills.   

• Sat, 11/28 - NO meeting.  Happy Thanksgiving!   
 
FUNDRAISING 

• St. Luke's Fall Bazaar - Scouts sold Halloween candy treat bags, Sea Cliff 
stickers and water bottles for our annual fundraiser.  See attached article.  

• Wreaths - Thank you for turning in your fundraising orders!  The top two sellers will 
receive prizes!  The shipment will arrive at the LaMarca house the week of Nov 23-
27, where the scouts can pick up their orders for delivery to their customers.  Stay 
tuned for updates.  Volunteers are needed to deliver orders that were sold at St. 
Luke's Bazaar and through our postal mail and eblast outreach efforts.  As we 
purchase by the case, extra products will be available for sale if you know of any 
customers who missed placing an order.  Thank you for supporting our troop! 

 
DUES 
It's time to pay annual dues of $150.  If you haven't already done so, payment can be 
made by Venmo (www.venmo.com/BoyScoutTroop43) or a check can be written out 
to BSA Troop 43 and brought to a meeting or dropped in Bill Vogts home mailbox at 38 
Locust Ave, Glen Head, 11545.   
 
 
DISTRICT 
Tues, 11/10.  In-person District Round Table at 7:30 pm in the parking lot of the 
Community Church of East Williston. 
 
 
 
 
LAST MONTH 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.venmo.com%2FBoyScoutTroop43&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cba42ddf40a4948aa1ac608d87a1a1bd0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637393600281209277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=UJfl6XkIZ2HT0ZTWhITn9yGQnpwGi09h57KyG4S6XSo%3D&reserved=0
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Mr. Chebuske teaching sharp tools skills 
  
Court of Honor - Thank you to all the families who joined us for this special ceremony 
celebrating the dedication and accomplishments of our Scouts.  It was a great 
turnout!  Rank advancements and merit badges earned since last Spring were 
awarded.   
 
 
Day trip to Harriman State Park for 5 and 10-mile hikes - led by Simon Kletter.  It 
was a great adventure!   
 

Let the Adventure Continue!   
https://www.seaclifftroop43.org 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.seaclifftroop43.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cba42ddf40a4948aa1ac608d87a1a1bd0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637393600281209277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=mXOc8Zjr2c2KiCKIB3SuskLfsS164oI9ngdgrrEDkXE%3D&reserved=0

